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Report of NGO “The Tenth of April”

on the implementation of the project

“Legal assistance to asylum seekers

in Ukraine and persons who have been 
granted asylum” for the first quarter of 2016

For the period from 01.01.2016

to 31.03.2016 within the framework

of the project

- 2405 consultations were provided,

- 364 people received assistance,

- of whom 28 people came to

the organization for the first time

for help from the organization

and received a consultation in accordance

with the current legislation on

the procedure for obtaining protection

in Ukraine.



The project is implemented 

with the support of the of the

United Nations Refugee Agency.


